
Saginaw Chippewa Academy 

7498 E. Broadway Rd. 

Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858 

989-775-4453 

March 2, 2022 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The Saginaw Chippewa Academy is now able to offer onsite COVID-19 testing.  If your child has any 
COVID-19 related symptoms or has been exposed to someone with COVID-19, you may call the school to 
schedule a COVID-19 test.  Please be aware that testing is limited to students who are currently enrolled 
in SCA and meet testing criteria.  In order for your child to receive a COVID-19 test, a parent/guardian 
consent form must be signed.  
 
If you have any questions, or would like to schedule an appointment for your child to receive a COVID-19 
test, please call the SCA office at 989-775-4453.  
 

 
Chi-Miigwetch, 
SCA Staff 
 

 

 


